
Come cheer on our
Rib Eating Contest

october 29th  at 6 - 9PM
at participating StateLine BBQ restaurants

WWW.SOTX.ORG

Come cheer on our local Law Enforcement Torch Run Officers in a rib eating 
contest. This contest will help support our local Special Olympics Texas 

athletes. It will be a night of friendly competition and delicious food! 


